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Senator Fierravanti-Wells asked:

Further to the answer provided to F54 on 11 July 2008, please provide any submission
prepared for the JSCEM.

Answer:

The AEC expects to provide the Joint Standing Committee on Electoral Matters
(JSCEM) with a submission on non-voting and multiple voting at the 2007 federal
election in the first quarter of 2009. The AEC will forward a copy of this submission
once the JSCEM has publicly released it.
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